
April 6,     2011 

President: Tom Savage Treasurer: Elaine Schenk  Secretary:  Bob Graham
Chief Flying Instructor:  Len Forder Field Operations: Tom Savage Editor: Vacant

Call to order
At 19:40

Attendees
Tom Savage, Stefan Boyle, Irvyn Groehl, Gert DeRuiter, Bob Graham, Scott  Henderson, 
Deven Stoyles, Jim Trussler 

Treasurer’s Report
Removed for WWW posting

**We have changed our bank to lower costs since Elaine (Treasurer) advised that service 
charges had jumped on our account at the National Bank.  We are now banking at The 
Northern Credit Union.  Elaine and Tom Savage are the signing officers of our club 
account.  We expect the Northern Credit Union to be much more service friendly.

President’s Report
   Well, winter is almost over, and the field is in good shape, so I hope everyone will be 
flying soon.  I actually only flew 6 or 7 flights off the snow this winter, and conditions 
were very good.

The year looks to be very active at the field and with Expo 150 we will be very busy.  I 
am looking forward to a big turnout at our Spring Banquet (if in fact one is being 
organized).

Our involvement in Expo 150 is going to require everyone in the club to participate by 
helping out.  This is a 4 day event and our static display will have to be manned.  We will 
have security provided for us for the whole event by the Military.  We also have to man 
the MAAC Promotion.  We will also have a kids building forum using MAAC club kits.  

The hours of operation are:
Thursday, Friday & Saturday ---- 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.
Sunday ------------------------------ 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.
I think we will be asked to put on some flying demos, more on that later since I am 
waiting on final confirmation from the airport.



Field Report
            Field is open.  Raking and clean-up will be set after frost is out of ground. 

Flight Training Report
            Len Forder has confirmed he will take the position of Chief Instructor for flight training 
            in 2011.  He hopes to get help and support from club members as required.

            
Old Business

a) Expo 150 update---All members who attended this meeting agreed to help out with this 
event.  There is still more help required.  Members can email Tom Savage at 
tsavage6@cogeco.net to lend their name to the volunteer list.

b) Spring Banquet---No one has advised the club that they are taking this function on.

c) Fun Fly---Bob Howard has agreed to organize and run the July 30/11 Fun-Fly this year. 
Members are asked to give him a hand as required for this event.

New Business
No new business was brought up

Next Meeting
May 4, 2011   7:30 p.m. Petawawa Civic Centre

Meeting Adjourned
At  20:30 
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